
SB 335-3 reduces the eligibility of citizens with practical forestry experience from serving on the seven member Oregon Board of 
Forestry.

It is impossible for the Board to adequately review and vote on regulations without the benefit of the practical knowledge of how 
those regulations will impact the many foresters, loggers and landowners who work in the woods every day.

I oppose SB 335-3 because it places another level of bureaucracy with no accountability. 


